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We’re Staying  
Open

As we count down to the Christmas break, we want you to know that 
we are still taking orders and shipping throughout the holiday season.

Please see below for our business hours.

Friday 20th December 2024 - 8:30am to 4:30pm
Monday 23rd December 2024 - 8:00am to 4:00pm
Tuesday 24th December 2024 - 8:00am to 1:00pm

Wednesday 25th December 2024 - CLOSED
Thursday 26th December 2024 - CLOSED

Friday 27th December 2024 - CLOSED
Monday 30th December 2024 - 8:00am to 4:00pm
Tuesday 31st December 2024 - 8:00am to 1:00pm

Wednesday 1st January 2025 - CLOSED
Thursday 2nd January 2025 - 8:00am to 4:00pm

Friday 3rd January 2025 - 8:00am to 4:00pm
Monday 6th January 2025 - 8:00am to 5:30pm

(Resume normal business hours)

All dates & times are based on AEDT.

Please note that our reception will be closed from Monday 23rd December 2024 
and will reopen from Monday 6th January 2025.

Have a Safe & Happy Holiday!


